
What to Do  
If You Miss an 
Examination 

 
If you miss an exam because of an excused absence, we expect you to 
take your exam before we return to school in January unless there is an 
unusual circumstance. 
 
Parents must communicate with Mrs. Semore or Mrs. Copeland about the 
unusual circumstances that would make it necessary for you to take your 
exam after the holidays. 
 
These are the opportunities for you to take make up examinations. 
 
 

Make Up Exam Opportunities 
 

No appointment needed 
Afternoons of exam days 

• Wednesday, December 16 (1:30–3:30) 
• Thursday, December 17 (11:30–2:30) 
• Friday, December 18 (11:30–2:30) 

 
By appointment only 

You must call Mrs. Gregory at school (767-4949)  
by 2:30 on Friday, December 18,  

to make an appointment for one of these days: 
• Monday, December 21 
• Tuesday, December 22 
• Monday, December 28 
• Tuesday, December 29 


